
   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
To All Media 
 
The Mpumalanga Department of Education confirms that it has received a 
response from the owner of CEFUPS Academy on 10 September 2014. 
 
The Department is studying the content of the response and will pronounce its 
decision once it has finalised all internal administration related issues relating to 
this matter. 
 
 
For inquiries contact Mr Jasper Zwane at 083 743 1804 or 
j.zwane@education.mpu.gov.za 
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